



Thank you very much for considering a gift to McGill's

School of Physical & Occupational Therapy!

When you give to our Alma Mater Fund, you are sponsoring awards such as the Helen M. Gault Award. With this single act, you are rewarding student excellence while honouring the memory of Professor Gault, under whose leadership the School became the first in Canada to offer a BSc (P & OT). Donors like you are building on the legacy of Professor Gault and the many other esteemed professors and alumni of the School.

Your gift also helps **purchase much-needed equipment**. Recent examples include a biofeedback unit for students and a metabolic cart for Professor Marc Roig's lab – a wonderful boon to research on cardiovascular interventions for the elderly and people with chronic conditions.

Don't miss your chance to make a difference. Give today, and remember to designate your gift to the School of Physical & Occupational Therapy.

With appreciation,

Annette Majnemer OT, PhD, FCAHS Director and Associate Dean, School of Physical & Occupational Therapy BSc (Occ Ther) '80